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October 21, 2014 

 

 

Kyle Dalton 

Asbury Real Estate 

3399 Kent St #104 

Shoreview MN 55119 

 

VIA EMAIL:  kyle.b.dalton@gmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1958 Margaret Street 

 

Dear Mr. Dalton: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 21, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

October 28, 2014 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discuss the ceiling height issue 

in the second floor bedrooms.  Also, she would like to gather more information from Inspector 

Seeger. 

 

Any questions, you may contact the Appeals Line at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 George Niemeyer 

 Jim Seeger 
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